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Common Room Inauguration & NEP Lecture 

 

Aggarwal College Ballabgarh, has setted up a Common Room for students and renovated and 

upgraded the canteen. Common Room was inaugurated by Hon’ble Chairman Shri. Devender 

Kumar Gupta, Secretary Shri. Dinesh Gupta and Acting Principal Dr. Sanjeev Kumar Gupta. 

Esteemed Chief guest was welcomed by presenting bouquet by Canteen Convener, Dr. Priyanka 

Sehrawat. The entire work was accomplished under the able guidance of Chairman sir and in the 

supervision of Acting Principal Dr. Sanjeev Kumar Gupta, Canteen Convener, Dr. Priyanka 

Sehrawat, Dr. Jyoti Yadav and Dr. Pooja Sharma. The Common Room will encourage students 

to utilize the spare time by watching news and canteen will provide healthy food to students. 

The NEP Cell of Aggarwal College, Ballabgarh, organized a sensitization program on the 

National Education Policy (NEP) for the first-year students on 29th July 2024 under the able 

guidance of Chairman (Aggarwal Vidya Prachirni Sabha) Mr. Devender Kumar Gupta. The 

program aimed to acquaint the students with the salient features and objectives of the new 

educational policy under the topic “Multiple Entries & Multiple Exits (MEME) & Academic 

Bank of Credits (ABC)”. The keynote speaker for the event was Dr. Priyanka Sehrawat, 

Convener of the NEP Cell, who shed light on the importance of the NEP in transforming the 

education landscape of the country. The lecture aimed to deepen students' understanding of the 

NEP 2020, which is poised to transform India's education landscape. She highlighted the key 

aspects of the NEP 2020, including its focus on holistic education, vocational training, and the 

integration of technology in classrooms. She told the students about the concept of multiple entry 

and exits under NEP 2020. She also gave insights into Major, Minor and MDC subjects and the 

eligibility to opt them under NEP 2020. The session included an interactive Q&A segment, 

where students actively engaged with the speaker on how NEP 2020 could influence their 

academic and career paths. The program witnessed active participation from.... first-year students 

who engaged in interactive sessions and discussions on various aspects of the NEP. Students 

were encouraged to embrace the spirit of innovation, critical thinking, and creativity as promoted 

by the policy. Dr. Sanjeev Kumar Gupta, the Principal of Aggarwal College, commended the 

efforts of the NEP Cell in organizing such an insightful program for the students. He highlighted 

the college's commitment to aligning its academic practices with the goals of the NEP for 

fostering a more inclusive and progressive learning environment. Dr. Rekha Sain and Dr. Priya 

Arora (Members of NEP Cell) conducted the whole event very well. Overall, the NEP 

Sensitization Program proved to be a valuable platform for the students to gain a deeper 

understanding of the transformative changes brought about by the National Education Policy. 

The event was well-received, with students and faculty expressing appreciation for the clarity 

and depth of information provided. 

 

 


